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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Decision date for Two Rivers 
2 messages

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Mon, Nov 28, 2022 at 7:22 AM
To: Garrett Varra <gvarra@raptormaterialsllc.com>, Peter Christensen <Peter.Christensen@respec.com>, Bradford Janes
<bjanes@raptormaterialsllc.com>

Good morning - 

The current decision due date is December 2, 2022 for the Two Rivers Project.  Please request an extension to January
6, 2023.  Or request a later date, if appropriate.  

Thank you,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276. 
Physical Address: 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address: 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov 

Garrett Varra <gvarra@raptormaterialsllc.com> Wed, Nov 30, 2022 at 9:25 PM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>, Peter Christensen <Peter.Christensen@respec.com>, Bradford Janes
<bjanes@raptormaterialsllc.com>, Kevin Jeakins <kjeakins@raptormaterialsllc.com>

Good evening Rob,

We would like to request an extension of the decision date to January 6th, 2023, as you men�oned in your
prior email. It's hard to believe the change in the calendar to 2023 is upon us. Please let this email stand as
our request for the extension.

As you know we are working on a number of responses to the second adequacy and the more recent
setback issue. We hope to have some things back to you for review soon.

I hope the balance of your week goes well,

--garre� varra
720-272-2857

From: Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> 
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 7:22 AM 
To: Garre� Varra <gvarra@raptormaterialsllc.com>; Peter Christensen <Peter.Christensen@respec.com>;
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Bradford Janes <bjanes@raptormaterialsllc.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Decision date for Two Rivers
 
WARNING: This message came from an external source. Please exercise caution when opening any attachments or
clicking on links.

[Quoted text hidden]
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